
Newsletter November 2023 

 

• This morning we have a short presentation from Julie, Connect to 

Support. This will be followed by today’s entertainment Nigel and Teri. 

 

• Ann, David and Denise will be leading our Buddies Sensory Stroll, a 20 

minute dementia friendly walk around the village afterwards. 

 

• Happy Birthday to Carolyn Robbins, Terry Woods, Sue Dale, Harry Willows, 

Dorothy Howell, Ernest Smith, Jim Wharton, Lilian Dolling and Maureen 

Sullivan. 

 

• Have you got your ticket for Tolly’s Christmas Lights Lunch at Pennells 

Garden Centre on Thursday 9th November ?  Meet at 11.30am for lunch at 

12.00 noon. Today is your last chance to put your name on the list to go. 

Thank you to Rachel and Dave Tollerton’s Halloween fundraiser, who are 

sponsoring this event. 

 

• Our Christmas Party is on Tuesday 19th December. The party will be from 

12.45pm to 2.45pm. Doors open at 12.30pm. If you would like to attend, 

please make sure your name is on the list. There will be a prize for the best 

Christmas outfit.  

 

• Thursday November 16th we have popular entertainer John Grant. 

 

• Next month on December 7th, it’s Dick Ryman and the 19th our Christmas 

Party. Please note there will be NO MEETING ON THURSDAY 21ST 

DECEMBER. 

 

• Please note there is NO MEETING ON THURSDAY JANUARY 4th 2024 

 

• Thought for the month - 

 

Sometimes it only takes one person to hold your hand to remind you 

that everything is going to be okay. 


